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HAWKINS, INC. REPORTS 
ACQUISITION OF EXPANSION SITE IN TWIN CITIES 

  
Minneapolis, MN, November 1, 2011 – Hawkins, Inc.  (Nasdaq:  HWKN) today announced that it has 
acquired a 28-acre parcel of land in Rosemount, Minnesota.  The Company expects to start construction of 
a new facility on the site shortly, with the facility slated to be operational in late 2012.   
 
Chief Executive Officer, Patrick H. Hawkins, commented, “We have been looking for viable expansion 
sites in the Twin Cities area for some time and are extremely pleased to have acquired this parcel, which 
has excellent rail access.  The site provides capacity for future business growth and lessens our 
dependence on our flood-prone sites on the Mississippi River. While we expect to transfer some blending 
and manufacturing activity to the Rosemount site, we have no intention of closing any sites we currently 
operate.” 
  
Hawkins, Inc. distributes, blends and manufactures bulk and specialty chemicals for its customers in a 
wide variety of industries. Headquartered in Minneapolis, Minnesota, and with 25 facilities in 13 states, 
the Company creates value for its customers through superb customer service and support, quality 
products and personalized applications. 
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